The 2022 Louisiana Housing Authority (LHA) draft PHA Annual Plan will be available for public comment from August 26, 2021 through October 10, 2021. The PHA Annual Plan includes information about how the LHA will manage its voucher programs through the next year. A public hearing will be held at 10 am on Monday, October 11, 2021 at the Mid-City Gardens office building at 1690 N. Blvd. in Baton Rouge, La. 70802. The LHA will accept comments in writing during the public comment period. Additional comments may be submitted at the public hearing. Written comments should be submitted to Chawuna Parker at the Louisiana Housing Authority via mail at 2415 Quail Drive, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70808 or via email at cparker@lhc.la.gov.
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